7.2 (a)(e)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Woodlot at Rosedale Estates

From: Don Brown

Sent: Monday, May 5, 2025 9:35 AM

To: Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: Woodlot at Rosedale Estates

Dear Mayor Horwath, Clerk of Hamilton’s Council and Save our Streams Hamilton,

With a great sense of relief, | wish to add my thanks for all that is expressed in Rose Janson’s letter of congratulations to
Mayor Horwath and Hamilton’s Councillors for voting to preserve the woodlot at Rosedale estates with all its precious
inhabitants.

Yours sincerely,

Don Brown





